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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 28, 2015 
 

Relocated La Porte License Branch Opens Feb. 3 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), Don 
Snemis, announced today the relocation of the La Porte license branch. The new license 
branch, located at 1301 Pine Lake Rd, La Porte, IN 46350, will open on Tuesday, Feb. 3.  
 
The license branch will remain open for all normal hours at the current location of 1505 
Lincolnway, Suite B, until the close of business on Saturday, Jan. 31. Customers needing to 
conduct business with the BMV may visit myBMV.com or another BMV location. 
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